
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Shakespeare is coming to music night! 

 

 

 

“If music be the food of love, play on…” 

Keeping with the spirit of The Bard’s immortal word, the music department has been 

generous enough to make its final music night, Friday 23rd June 4pm, a real celebration. 

The Shakespeare performers in Miss Logue’s Wednesday Masterclass sessions have worked 

really hard all year.  After a brief hiatus to focus on exams, we are delighted that we are 

getting to show off some of the scenes the students have been rehearsing. 

A huge thank you again to Mr Lenihan for allowing us to share the stage and give parents and 

supporters a fabulous final feast of drama and music 

 

Miss Nina Logue  

 


